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F.No. 1-812/2003-TW (PF)/ 327’—
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare.

%%%%%

Port Blair, dated the [ 4 May’2010.

To

The Project Officer (ITDA),

Car Nicobar
Sub: Status of Deposit works - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the Administration’s letter No.8-
13/2009/PL dated 5/5/2010 in which it has been informed that a
meeting has been fixed at 10 AM on 19/5/2010 in the Conference Hall,
Secretariat to review the status of deposit works given to APWD, ALHW,
ANIIDCO, Zilla Parshad etc. by various Departments.

You are, therefore, requested to furnish the updated status of all
deposit works in respect of Tribal Councils by 17/5/2010 positively.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Commissioner (TW)

(CF:T2 letter 2008)

Copy to the Deputy Commissioner , Car Nicobar for kind information.

.
wistant Commissioner (TW)



